
TOWN OF BURLINGTON, MASSACHUSETTS 

APRIL 29, 2022 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

TO 

CONTRACT DOCUMENTS 

FOR 

2022 DRAINAGE & WATER IMPROVEMENTS 

CONTRACT #22C-411-0051 

 
 

The following changes and additional information are hereby made part of the Contract 

Documents: 

 

Under Item 269.12 – 12”Perforated HDPE Subdrain Pipe on page 39, add the following: 

 

 

An existing 4” SDR 35 PVC drain service from #3 Arnold Terrace connects into the 12” pipe 

proposed to be replaced. Work under this item will include furnishing and installing a 12” x 4” 

HDPE pipe tee and all other piping, couplings, and any other appurtenances necessary to 

properly reconnect the existing 4” SDR 35 PVC drain to the new 12” HDPE drain pipe. The 

location of this connection will be located during construction. This work will be considered 

incidental to the Contract price. 


